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Prelude 

Welcome  

Gathering Song  HWB #355 Savior, like a shepherd lead us 

Call to Worship   

 Prayer 

Praise Song  HWB #340 ‘Tis so sweet to trust in Jesus 

 Opportunities, Offering, and Sharing Prayer   

 Scripture reading  Psalm 23 

Sermon  Telling his Truth                                        Lois Bukar 

Response Song  HWB #578 The Lord’s my shepherd 

Benediction 

Postlude   

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Volunteers from Karla Koehn 

Thank you so much for all your hard work this year and for all 

of your support of the work of MCC.  Thank you also for 

accommodating our ever-changing rules during Covid.  I know  

this time has been lonely for some and scary for others but thank 

you for always showing up with a smile on your face.  Thank you 

to those of you who still continue to come in and also to those of 

you who are working at home.  And to those of you who need to 

stay home and stay safe, we hope to see you back again soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• Ron and Brian, recovering from surgery  

• Shirley’s son Nicholas, waiting to see an oncologist 

• young adults finishing the school year 

• all in the school system, anxious times involved with 

COVID  

• our Leadership Team  

• Camp Elim, still looking for Executive Director (job 

listing is on the Camp Elim website) 

• Swift Current:  Family Community Church 

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Grace Mennonite Church in 

Regina, pastor Rodney Hennessey 

• George & Tobia Veith, returning to Canada in 

September 

 

Women in Mission have set up quilts downstairs for individuals to come 

and work on.  Please follow safety procedures, masking and distancing. 

Some finished tied quilts are on display. 

 

Note from REJOICE!  It is time to renew REJOICE! for another year.   

If you are not reading it, and would like to, give me a call and I’ll put  

you on our subscription list.  Thank you to the fourteen families who 

faithfully read REJOICE! daily.  There is no charge for this item. 

Victor Klippenstein 

 
The generous response from everyone for the Voices Together brought 

in enough resources for 18 hymnals for small group use.  They have  

been placed in the foyer, for you to look at and see what’s included.   

The accompaniment book is in the church library. 
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